
Kahlon, Gurbux 

10/21/2011 2:28:02 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Warner, Christopher (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Pagedar, Sujata (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=sxpg); Litteneker, 
Randall (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9); Velasquez, 
Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Early opt-outs from MEA

Thanks, Brian.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 2:26 PM
To: Kahlon, Gurbux; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Dowdell, Jennifer; Warner, Christopher (Law) 
Cc: Horner, Trina; Pagedar, Sujata; Litteneker, Randall (Law); Velasquez, Carlos A.
Subject: Re: Early opt-outs from MEA

Gurbux -1 will look into it and have someone get back to you.

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 02:21 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Horner, Trina; Pagedar, Sujata; Litteneker, Randall (Law); Velasquez, Carlos A. 
<carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Early opt-outs from MEA

Brian, if you recall, there was an issue raised by MEA regarding 117 customers that were opted out by 
PG&E in the early stages of MEA operations. MEA complained and the Commission ordered PG&E to 
rescind those opt-outs. MEA then asked PG&E to provide names and contact information of those 117 
customers. To my knowledge, PG&E has not provided that information yet.

Recently, in AL 3841-E, PG&E proposed certain changes to its tariffs to be able to disclose additional 
customer specific data to an operational CCA as well as communities exploring CCA programs under a 
non-disclosure agreement (NDA). Energy Division staff prepared a resolution (Res E -4420) which is 
going through the 30 day comment period.

I wonder if PG&E will agree to release the information about the 117 customers after the Commission 
approves the pending resolution. In my mind, there is no justification for PG&E not providing this 
information when it has already agreed to provide a whole lot of information to the CCA communities as 
proposed in AL 3841-E.

The issue has taken a new twist and criticality now that some of the 117 customers who had opted out
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early are really upset that they have to opt out again. One customer complained to the District 
Attorney's office alleging wrong doing by MEA. MEA would need to be particularly sensitive to the 
frustration of these customers who thought they had opted out but are now going to be asked to opt out 
again or must remain with MEA.

If MEA has the names and contact numbers for these customers, it can approach these customers 
with more care. This does not only affect MEA negatively but also PG&E that jumped the gun and 
opted them out before the appropriate time. It does not reflect well on CPUC either. Please let me 
know what PG&E's position is on providing contact information for these 117 customers to MEA to 
resolve this issue. Thanks.

Gurbux Kahlon
Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas Branch
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 
Tel: 415-703-1775
E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.gov
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